

November 10, 2020

Dr. Tom Mahoney Superintendent **Oregon Community Unit School District 220** 206 S. 10th Street Oregon, IL 61061

Dear Dr. Mahoney:

We have reviewed the Energy Binder Amendment #2 dated November 16, 2020 as submitted by ENGIE Services US Inc. Along with the scope, we have also reviewed the financial justification for the project. We did not design any of the improvements, nor did we review or approve any design documents.

It appears that the existing equipment is beyond its useful life and therefore the proposed improvements are needed by the district and would provide a benefit to the District by reducing energy and/or operating costs. The methodology used, showing the reduction in energy consumed and operating cost appears sound and conforms to industry standards.

Based on the information I have reviewed, it appears that ENGIE Services US Inc. has the resources required to engineer and install these items.

Please call me if you have any questions or require additional information.

Respectfully,

DAVID A. SCHAEFER ARCHITECTS PC

David A. Schaefer, ALA

President